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NAME & TITLE Steve Sharkey, Director             CITY of  

AGENCY NAME & 

ADDRESS 

Department of Transportation (DOT) 

417 E Fayette Street, Room 527 
BALTIMORE 

SUBJECT City Council Bill 20-0518 M E M O 

 

TO: Mayor Bernard C. “Jack” Young                           DATE:   4/21/20 

TO: Housing & Urban Affairs Committee 

FROM: Department of Transportation 

POSITION:  Defer to Parking Authority 

RE: Council Bill – 20-0518 

 

INTRODUCTION – RPP Area 2 (Morgan) - Plan Amendment 

 

PURPOSE/PLANS – For the purpose of adding the 1500 and 1600 blocks of Argonne Drive, odd side, to the 

Parking Management Plan for RPP Area 2; and correcting related language. 

 

COMMENTS – This bill looks to amend the boundaries of Baltimore City Parking Authority’s existing Area 2 

Residential Permit Parking (RPP) Program.  The amended boundaries will incorporate the odd sides of the 1500 

and 1600 blocks of Argonne Drive into the existing Area 2 RPP Program.  This is being sought in conjunction 

of the active redevelopment of the old Northwood Shopping Center into Northwood Commons. 

 

Generally, the Baltimore City Department of Transportation defers to the Baltimore City Parking Authority on 

legislation that amends existing RPP areas.  It is worth noting that the Department of Transportation is actively 

negotiating the final Developer’s Agreement with the development team. 

 

AGENCY/DEPARTMENT POSITION – The Department of Transportation defers to the Baltimore City 

Parking Authority for City Council bill 20-0518 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Liam Davis at Liam.Davis@baltimorecity.gov or at 

410-545-3207. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Steve Sharkey 

Director  

 

mailto:Liam.Davis@baltimorecity.gov

